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Phi Alpha Theta is planning an initiation of new members April 13, 1975 (note 

the date has been changed since the last publication of 2!!£). If interested, please 

contact Dr. John Leopold of the History Department or Alison Roth, box# 1083. 
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A regional conference of Phi Alpha Theta will be held at Uesconn on Staurday, 

April 5th. Harle Miller will speak on "Harry Truman: Historian and President." 
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The next issue of Q.lli will examine "Jobs for the History Major." Please con­

tact Kathy Hanlon, box# 524 if interested in contributing. The deadline for sub­

mitted articles is April 5th. 
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Phi Alpha Theta and the History Club are planning a Medieval Banquet in April. 

We need students to help with costumes, entertainment, and food plamrlng. look for 

notices on the History Bulletin Board for meetings. 
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The History Society and Phi. Alpha Theta will sponsor the showing of "The Lion 

In Winter1 on April 9th at Z:OO P.M. in Hartford lounge and at 7:00 P.M. in Higgins 
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The History Society will sponsor a bus to Illll5eums in New York City. Anyone 

interested see Dr. John ~opold for more information. 
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The History Society financed t.he building of a sign to mark the site of Charles 

Ives' home. The sign was given to the Scott Fantom Museum_, and will be placed in 

front of the Ives' home soon. 
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The members of the History Society would like to thank Dr. Ellen Rosenberg and 

Max Gunther for a successful sandwich seminar. The two spoke on "A Celebration of 

Maleness," and their presentation was well-received. 




